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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Nov 2, 2017 
 

BMV Hours Change Due to Election Day 
 
INDIANAPOLIS—The Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV) announced today that BMV branches 
located in counties that have November 2017 elections will extend hours of operation on Monday, 
Nov. 6 and Tuesday, Nov. 7 to issue ID cards and driver’s licenses to be used for identification at a 
polling place. Branches in Clark, LaGrange, and Lake Counties will be open on Monday, Nov. 6, from 
8:30 a.m. to 8 p.m. and on Tuesday, Nov. 7, from 6 a.m. to 6 p.m. All branches in these counties 
return to normal business hours on Wednesday, Nov. 8. 
 
With the exception of the branch located in Gary, on Monday, Nov. 6, branches in Clark, LaGrange, 
and Lake Counties will only process new, amended, or replacement ID cards, and renewed, 
amended, or replacement driver’s licenses and learner permits. New driver’s licenses and learner 
permits will be processed provided the customer has previously completed all required testing. 
Branches in all three counties will offer all BMV services on Tuesday, Nov. 7. 
 
The branch located in Gary will be fully staffed and offer all BMV services on Monday, Nov. 6, and 
Tuesday, Nov. 7. 
 
All branches in the 89 counties without a special election will operate on their regular schedules. 

The Indiana BMV provides free, state-issued ID cards for voting purposes to any unlicensed Hoosier 
who is a U.S. citizen, who can provide proper documentation, and who will be at least 18 years of age 
on or before the next general or municipal election. A complete list of documents required to obtain a 
new state ID card or driver’s license can be found at myBMV.com. 
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